
Phillips  Murrah  Welcomes  a
New Bankruptcy Attorney

Jason A. Sansone

Phillips  Murrah  is  proud  to  welcome  Jason  A.  Sansone,  an
experienced  litigation  attorney  whose  primary  focus  is  on
representing businesses and individuals in financial distress
in the law firm’s Oklahoma City offices.

In his practice, Jason has represented clients in matters with
the  Internal  Revenue  Service,  Oklahoma  Tax  Commission,
Oklahoma Department of Labor, Oklahoma Attorney General, and
the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau.

Prior to his private practice, Mr. Sansone served as General
Counsel  and  Corporate  Compliance  Officer  for  a  local
collection  agency  operating  in  46  states.

Jason is admitted to practice in all Oklahoma state, federal,
and bankruptcy courts, the United States District Court for
the Northern District of Texas, the United States District
Court for the Eastern District of Texas, and the Tenth Circuit
Court of Appeals.
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